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Welcome, once again, to all our readers of Friends of St Vincentõs and 

Iõm delighted to say that the number continues to grow.   

 

In each edition we profile the activities that supporters organise to 

raise money for causes in the hospital. In a different way we highlight 

donations because in most cases the donors wish to have their  

kindness remain anonymous. 

 

This is the seventeenth time that this magazine has been produced 

and it is interesting to look back over those nine years to see the 

energy, innovation and sheer goodwill that all our supporters have 

shown. It really is quite amazing. 

 

It is also wonderful to see how all the contributions have enabled good things to happen in St. Vincentõs 
Hospital that would never have been possible otherwise.  These range from exciting medical research to 

equipment that enhances the outcomes for patients and also contributes to their greater comfort while in 

the hospital.    In addition we are able to support staff in extending their relevant medical education which 

of course is of direct benefit to our patients.  

 

We have featured here a most interesting article on Robotic Surgery.  This very significant investment in 

state-of-the-art technology is a major advance for the hospital with huge gains in many medical specialities. 

The article from the team involved is very interesting.  

 

Occasionally an investment in early-stage research has a huge payback when it leads to further very large 

support from other funding institutions. We have a terrific example of that in a project on Breast Cancer 

research which is covered in an article here. 

 

On the fundraising side we have, of course, our consistent supporters who organise, year-in year-out to 

support important causes in the hospital. Many of these events have been running for seven and eight 

years and we owe them so much on behalf of our patients. Each year we hear from new people who want 

to help. Having experience of the care in the hospital for themselves or a loved one, they determined to 

fundraise and to make a difference. 

 

These stories are honestly uplifting as they demonstrate such generosity and professionalism in helping 

others. 

 

On a separate note we participated in My Legacy Week this Autumn. This is now an annual programme 

which highlights the importance of making a will and also considering supporting an important cause after 

we have taken care of our loved ones.. Legacy giving is growing in importance all the time in Ireland and 

we regularly remind readers of how it can help.  Please read more about it. 
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As we go to print we are nearing Christmas and the end of 2017. We have a lovely range of Christmas 

Cards and a Christmas Raffle. All proceeds go to Pancreatic Cancer and we appeal for your continued  

support. 

 

Finally we want to wish all our patients and their families every good wish for Christmas and for a happy 

and healthy 2018. 

 

John Hickey, 

C.E.O. (Voluntary) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

However you choose to help St. Vincentõs you are assured that all your donation goes 

to your selected cause without deduction of costs.  

We are a voluntary organisation dedicated to raising funds for patients care,  

research and education in St Vincentõs. 

___________________________________ 
Business Partners 

 

If you would like to become a Business Partner of St Vincentõs Foundation please make  

contact with us. We would be delighted to explore it with you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Vincent's Foundation is supported  by the  

following Business Partners  

St. Vincentõs Healthcare Group comprises 

St. Vincentõs University Hospital, Elm Park, Dublin 4 (affiliated with University  

College Dublin); St. Vincentõs Private Hospital, Elm Park, Dublin 4 and St. 

Michaelõs Hospital, Dun Laoghaire, Co. Dublin. 

www.stvincents.ie  
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This section of our magazine is always colourful and varied and 

we hope you enjoy the valiant efforts of so many people who 

volunteer to make these happen.    

Before we detail the many and varied events we should comment 

on some areas of support that are low -key but very important:  
 

Phone Recycling: As well as being environmentally efficient we are paid for discarded mobile phones 

and over the year this comes to several hundreds of euros.  

 
Collection Boxes. : Located throughout the hospital these boxes raise 

approx. ú10,000 every year. 

 

In-Memory Donations: Many families look to benefit a favourite charity  

rather than have funeral flowers. This is a very personal decision at a  

terribly emotional time for relatives but we are always grateful when  

donations to St. Vincentõs are requested.  

 

Over the years and especially during My Legacy Week we have highlighted how much of a difference  

a bequest can make. Each year we are informed of sums that have been specified to be left to St.  

Vincentõs. This year was no exception with several legacy gifts: 

�i �� ú1,000 in May for the Diabetes Unit 

�i �� ú20,000 in August for Cancer Research in St Vincentõs Private Hospital 

�i �� ú10,660 representing legacy gifts channelled through the Charities Regulatory Authority 
 
Personal Donations.  

As we have stated many times here we find that most donors, understandably, do not wish to be  

identified when making a gift to the hospital  We always respect this and just highlight their generosity on 

an anonymous basis and we do so here now. 

 

In October we were stunned when a patient of the hospital presented us with a cheque for ú50,000  

intending that it would benefit the Liver Unit, ICU and other areas of the hospital The investment in these  

areas is currently underway.  

 

Also in October another generous donor contributed ú2,000 requesting that it be devoted to medical  

research.  

 

On behalf of our patients we thank these donors for their great kindness. We hope that both donors will 

read this and recognise themselves from these details.  


